
ORVW Rally  - August 12 – 15, 2016 
Heceta Beach RV Park, Florence, OR 

 
 Fun is always the order of the day when ORVW women get together and the August 
rally could certainly attest to this! 
 
Most rally attendees traveled over the coast 
range or from the North and South beach 
areas to meet in Florence, a sweet little town 
on the central Oregon coast. Much of Oregon 
was in high temperatures of 90 to 100 
degrees, while we were met with cool, foggy 
coastal weather. I hope the gals who traveled 
from Colorado, California, and Eastern 
Oregon know that this is not typical Oregon 
coast weather! 

 
Dee & Dottie, our Florence hosts, had 
great suggestions for touring their 
hometown. Women took advantage of 
kayaking, exploring Old Town, checking 
out a local glass blowing shop, and 
walking the expansive shoreline. 
 

Potlucks, games, puzzles, and evening 
campfires kept everyone entertained. 
 
Since this one of our largest rallies of the 
year, around 40 attendees at any given 
moment, the Sunday evening dinner was 
divided between two restaurants. Both 
venues offered fast service, good food, and 
memorable meals. 
 
It was good to hear from two Colorado 
RVW chapter members that they felt 
welcomed and at home with our chapter.  


